

December 20, 2022

Mr. Brian Williams 1419 E. 77<sup>th</sup> St. Indianapolis, IN 46240

Dear Brian:

Thank you for sharing SOK Global's interest in bringing professional rugby to Indianapolis. We understand the overall vision includes establishing a professional team in Indianapolis, revitalizing Kuntz Stadium on the near westside, attracting another sports governing body, and welcoming global rugby competitions to our city and state.

As you know, Indianapolis has a long and successful record of using sports to drive community and economic development. This vision for professional rugby would be a welcome addition to our already extensive sports infrastructure and would help continue our global reputation as a mecca for sporting events and sports business, technology, and entrepreneurship.

In addition to adding to our sports landscape, a revitalized Kuntz Stadium and fields would be a great asset to the Riverside neighborhood, linking and building on important public and private investments in 16Tech, Riverside Park, IU Health, and the Indianapolis Motor Speedway, among others. We hope you touch base with neighborhood leaders and stakeholders as well to discuss the potential project and its benefits to the local community.

We, too, are happy to provide guidance and feedback to the SOK team as they explore this exciting concept. Thanks again for sharing these plans, and best of luck moving forward.

Sincerely,

Pete Ward

Chief Operating Officer